
Kalmar County Council are looking for specialists in gene-
ral medicine. We offer you a good work environment and 
understand the value of balance in life between work and 
leisure.

Interested? Please contact Rebecca Denckert, e-mail 
rebecca.denckert@ltkalmar.se • Ltkalmar.se

General Practitioners
to the southeastern Sweden


